
Changelog CPE F6550 Improvements for Mako's
Customer Premise Equipment (CPE)

CPE F6550 - Features and Improvements

Mako Periscope Support

We've added enhanced support for the Mako Periscope

service. We strongly recommend updating to F6550 or

newer for the best, most responsive and secure

experience using Mako Periscope. Earlier firmware

versions have limited support for the service.

CPE F6550 - Maintenance

Cellular: Fixed issue wth 5G signal strength reporting on

Mako 5600 series hardware.

Monitoring: Fixed rare stability issue when using ICMP ping

health monitors.

CPE F6550 - Known Issues

Mako 4550: In order to upgrade to F6540 or newer, the

Mako device must first be running F6513 or newer. Please

contact Mako Support if you need to upgrade a Mako

4550 running firmware older than F6513.

Mako 4000 and 5000 series on firmware earlier than

F6540: The MAC address used by the Mako device when

requesting a DHCP lease may have changed away from

the MAC address used in earlier firmware versions. Please

update any applicable static DHCP leases as required to

use the new MAC address.

Have a suggestion to improve your experience with the Mako System?

We’d love to hear from you! support@makonetworks.com
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